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2 December 2005

Keith Boyum

Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

The California State University

Office of the Chancellor

401 Golden Shore

Long Beach, CA 90802-4210

Dear Associate Vice Chancellor Boyum:

With this letter please find our CSU Channel Islands report on Facilitating Graduation, reflecting     our response to the Board of Trustee action in May 2005 and Chancellor Reed’s Memorandum AA-2005-21, regarding campus implementation of recommendations on facilitating degree completion.

At CSU Channel Islands, student access and supporting success in attaining the baccalaureate degree are high priorities.   The twenty-two recommendations in the Chancellor’s memorandum provided an opportunity for us to review our practices in facilitating graduation.  I was particularly pleased with the wide participation among faculty and administrators in developing our campus response.   That response follows upon numerous campus discussions regarding our academic policies and practices, information technology, support services, and staffing.  

We look forward to participating in future System-wide initiatives and CSU discussions about efficient pathways to the undergraduate degree.

Sincerely yours,
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Richard R. Rush

President
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